
 

  

Neinor Homes, S.A. (“Neinor” or the “Company”), in compliance with the reporting requirements 
provided for on article 227 of the Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, approving the 
consolidated text of the Securities Market Act, hereby informs of the following 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

With regards to the information published today in the Spanish press, Neinor confirms that it will not 
present a binding offer to extend its servicing contract with Kuxtabank for a period of additional five years. 
As such, Neinor will continue to manage Kutxabank’s Real Estate portfolio until the term of the existing 
contract: May 2022.  

Meanwhile, Neinor remains highly committed to its Residential Platform strategy and will continue to 
analyse different types of contracts to grow its Residential Services business. Furthermore, Neinor notes 
that the non-renewal of this contract beyond May 2022 will not have a negative impact on its guidance. 

 

 

In Madrid, on 1 July 2021 


